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19th December, 2014

Dear Sir or Madam

VALE OF WHITE HORSE LOCAL PLAN 2031 PART 1 STRATEGIC SITES AND POLICIES
PUBLICATION VERSION NOVEMBER 2014
RESPONSE ON BEHALF OF MR AND MRS G WILSON

We continue to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed safeguarding of land for an
Abingdon Southern Bypass, as identified in Core Policy 12, paragraphs 5.34, 5.35 and 5.36 and
Appendix E: Map E15 of the draft Local Plan publication version.

On behalf of Mr, and Mrs, Wilson, who are the residents of Culham House, we request that the LPA
removes all references to the Bypass and the safeguarding line from the Local Plan.

Please find attached a completed response form and associated documents which detail the
objections being made to the safeguarding proposal included in the draft Local Plan to 2031.

We hope that this objection and the points we have raised on behalf of Mr and Mrs Wilson will be
given very serious consideration by the LPA and that our proposed changes to the Local Plan will be
made.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Encs: - Response Form
- Continuation Sheet (for response form)
- Letter from Eversheds Solicitors dated 8th May 2013 (Ref. GRIMBLRJ/156111-000007)

- Landscape and Visual Statement dated 2nd May 2013 (Ref. 22131)
- Site Context Plan (Ref. 22131/L1 Rev A)
- Site Context Photographs (Ref 22131)

Cc: Mr and Mrs G Wilson (w/enc)






